
WORKING HOURS: 
08:00 -18:00 (Mon - Fri)
08:00 - 13:00 (Sat)

Contact info:

Groundworks Contracts Manager: 
Paul Bowden
paul.bowden@morganstone.co.uk
07966 410160

CSR Manager:
Hannah Breen
hannah.breen@morganstone.co.uk
07377 363977

GORWYDD ROAD
C O M M U N I T Y  N E W S L E T T E R  -  M A R C H  2 0 2 2

Oversites to plots 1 & 2 have been poured;

Foundations to plots 3 & 4 have commenced;

External drainage has commenced.

Dear Neighbour, 

The Gorwydd Road project continues to be progressing well
and to programme. 
 
Since our last communication, we can confirm the following
works have been undertaken:
 

Road construction to continue from chainage 140;

Foundations to apartments plots 5-13 to start;

Works ongoing for an additional new carpark increasing capacity on site and addition of new material
storage area.

Over the next four weeks planned works include:
 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support during the construction period
and we look forward to continuing to update you on progress as the development continues. 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns regarding the project please do not hesitate to get in touch
with me or Paul. 

Kind Regards, 

Hannah Breen
CSR Manager 


